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' October 9, 2012

The Honorable President and
Members of the City Council
Room 400, City Hall

Attention: Ms. Karen Randle

City Council Resolution 12-0115 has been introduced for the purpose of requiring a public hearing
to be held and certain other actions to be taken before consolidating, relocating, or closing any fire
suppression company or unit, emergency medical care company or unit, or truck company or unit;
clarifying, conforming, and correcting certain language; conforming certain statutory provisions to
subsequent Charter amendments; providing for a special effective date; and generally relating to
the adoption and implementation of the City Comprehensive Fire Protection Plan and to the
procedures for the consolidation, relocation, or closing of fire companies and units.

The Finance Department supports the requirement for a Baltimore City Fire Department
Strategic Plan. We defer to the Fire Department on the required elements and factors in the plan.
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